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Padiath, Ameena

From: Leigh Rhodes-Zittrer <lrhodes@cjmhlaw.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 2:52 PM

To: Sims, Christopher

Subject: RE: Bofysil Property

** CAUTION: This email originated from outside of City of League City. Please use caution before clicking any links, downloading 

pictures within email, or responding to unknown senders. Do NOT sign-in with your COLC account for any unexpected items. Please 

contact the Technology Helpdesk (x1380) or forward to HELPDESK@leaguecitytx.gov if in doubt.** 

 

Great  

 

Georgetown Parkway is the name that the Bofysil family would like to use. 

 

Thank you.  Let me know any next steps  and when this might be placed on agenda. 

 

Truly yours, 

 

Leigh Rhodes-Zittrer | Partner  
Crady Jewett McCulley & Houren LLP 

P: 713.739.7007 | F: 713.739.8403 |C: 713.446.8873 

lrhodes-zittrer@cjmhlaw.com  |   www.cjmhlaw.com  

2727 Allen Pkwy, Suite 1700, Houston, Texas 77019-2125 
 

 
 

  
CONFIDENTIALITY STATEMENT: Warning: Electronic mail is regulated by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 USC §§ 2510-2521 and is legally privileged. This 
electronic message transmission contains information from the law firm of Crady Jewett McCulley & Houren LLP and is confidential or privileged. The information contained in this 
electronic mail message is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient or an 
agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this message in error and that any review, dissemination, distribution, or 
copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone and e-mail and destroy any and all copies of 
this message in your possession (whether hard copies or electronically stored copies).  
 
IRS Disclosure: Please note that any statement in this communication (including any attachments) is not written or intended to be used, and cannot be used, by any person for the 
purpose of (i) avoiding tax penalties or (ii) promoting, marketing, or recommending to another person the tax treatment of any transaction or matter.  

  

 

From: Sims, Christopher <christopher.sims@leaguecitytx.gov>  

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 2:42 PM 

To: Leigh Rhodes-Zittrer <lrhodes@cjmhlaw.com> 

Subject: RE: Bofysil Property 

 

Hah! That is great timing on the naming, I had you on my list to reach out about that very topic! We typically allow 

the developers to name the roads, and they are “adopted” with the recorded plat. I think with TxDOT being in front 

of the developments in this case, we would need to take a resolution to council to lock in the names. If you want to 

propose one, we can confirm that it is an allowable name and get it to Council in February. 

Thanks, 

Christopher  

 

 


